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We couldn’t be more proud to announce that the 2017 SEC Women’s Basketball Tournament will be played right here 
in Greenville!! This is the first time in over a decade that a major SEC event will be played in SC. This is a huge win for 
our state and we can’t wait to see our lady gamecocks win the SEC at home!
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